

**Minutes of the Speedway Sub Committee meeting  
Held on Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> October, 2014  
By Phone Hook-up**

**Attendance:** Wayne Kennedy (WK), Chris Brigden (CB), Dwayne Rew (DR), Dan Conway (DC), Steve Viner (SV).

Item	Issue	Discussion (Include sufficient detail to allow the matter to be understood by a 3 <sup>rd</sup> party)	Action & by whom
<u>1.</u>	<u>Welcome &amp; Apologises</u>	Meeting opened 7:55pm. All welcomed by WK. Nil apologies	
<u>2.</u>	<u>Approval and Confirmation of previous minutes</u>		
		<b>MOTION 1</b> CB moved that the minutes of the Speedway Sub Committee meeting held 4 <sup>th</sup> September, 2014, is a true and accurate record of that meeting, seconded by DC – Approved.	
<u>3.</u>	<u>Reports</u>		
3.1	Finance Report	Nil	
<u>4.0</u>	<u>Business Arising from previous minutes</u>		
4.1	Qld Sidecar Titles	From all reports available the Meeting was successful.	
4.2	Qld Junior Titles Ipswich Switches	DR confirmed the Junior 125cc & Junior Sidecar titles will be held at Ipswich Switches Venue on the 22 <sup>nd</sup> November	
4.3	QLD Solo Titles Ayr	DC confirmed the date for the Qld Open Solo title will be 15 <sup>th</sup> November despite clashing with the NSW U21 title at Kurri Kurri, unable to find another suitable date.	
<u>5.0</u>	<u>Development and Planning</u>		
<u>6.0</u>	<u>General Business and Correspondence</u>		
6.1	NBJMCC Qld U21 Supp Regs	SV advised that NBJMCC will be sending in amended Supp Regs to include the Qld 250cc title.	
6.2	Ayr Solo title Supp Regs	Supp regs approved pending minor changes. WK to contact Anne Morrato to advise of changes.	WK
6.3	Race Bibs	DR thinks it would be a good idea to get 2 x new sets of race bibs (No. 1-18) for Qld Speedway meetings. All agreed. SV to draft letter to MQ Re: funding.	SV

6.4	<b>Heffernan Motorsports Series</b>	WK advised that the Heffernan Series was successful for QLD riders with Tyson Nelson winning both rounds of Double header in Kurri Kurri. Tyson was also crowned overall champion of the series.	
6.5	<b>MQ Minimum Stds</b>	Discussed MQ Minimum standards for open events. All agreed it needs some improvement to suit speedway events/venues. To be discussed further.	
6.6	<b>2014 Training Camp</b>	All agreed to put in a tender for the target group. Riders in mind include Jake Allen, Tyson Snow, Zaine Kennedy & Matty Day. SV to draft and send letter to MQ	SV
7.0	<b>Specific issues for board or office</b>		
		Nil.	
8.0	<b>Next Meeting</b>		
		Next meeting – Thursday 6 <sup>th</sup> November 2014.	
9.0	<b>Close</b>		
		There being no further business, the meeting closed at 9:20pm.	